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Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 8:12:56 AM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Maggi Machala" <maggi.machala@gmail.com>
Date: May 10, 2017 8:09 AM
Subject: HB2027, vote NO
To: <ser.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>
Cc: 

I strongly encourage OPPOSITION TO HB2027.  I support building of a bridge across the
upper Deschutes as part of a well researched Parks and Rec plan to connect the the River
Trail.  This trail will serves all residents of Deschutes County while the proposed bill serves
the self interest of a wealthy few who are hiding behind a bogus conservation.

I URGE YOU to vote NO,

Margaret Machala
Deschutes County Resident
541 306 8820
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